
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  

Please be advised that there will be a Special Meeting of the Oklahoma

Transportation Commission.  The Special Meeting of the Transportation

Commission will convene at 1:00 p.m. on September 19, 2008, in the

Commission Room at the Department of Transportation. 

Notification was placed in the display case in the lobby of the ODOT Building

and on the glass doors on the north side of the ODOT Building, and sent to the

Secretary of State in accordance with 25 O.S. Section 311.

If you have questions, please call Jennifer Mason 405.521-2584.
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